
 
 
 
Mapping 
 
September 6, 2017 
 

Minutes 
 
The Mapping Committee of the Piatt County Board met on Wednesday, September 6, 2017 in 
Room 104 of the Courthouse.  The meeting was called to order at 10 a.m. by Chairman Al 
Manint.  Attending were:  Manint, Robert Murrell, Ray Spencer, Randy Keith, Eric Seibring, 
Sandy Schlosser and Keri Nusbaum.  
 
MOTION: Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to approve the minutes of the August 2, 
2017 meeting as written. All in favor, motion carried.  
 
There was no old business. 
 
New Business:  
 
The invoice for expenses July 16- August 26, 2017 was presented in the amount of $1,568.25. 
The land use acreage calculation tool was delivered to the Assessor on August 23.  
 
Motion: Murrell made motion, seconded by Spencer to approve the invoice as presented.  
Roll was called, all in favor and the motion carried.  
 
Keith said that more than the $15,000 planned will likely need to be taken from the GIS fund to 
the General Fund due to the cuts in revenue from the corporate replacement tax. 
Seibring said that the committee has done several projects in the last few years. Keith said this 
might be a year with no mapping projects. 
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        
Safety: There were no safety concerns. 
 
Eric Seibring confirmed that a bridge layer for the highway department is in the works and will be 
paid from highway funds. Also, there was no EMA layer done for White Heath, and this should 
be done.  
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to proceed with the EMA map for White 
Heath. Roll was called; all in favor. 
 
Comments: Sclosser said she was trained on the new land use layer last week, and it is 
awesome. 
 
Motion:  Spencer made motion, seconded by Murrell to adjourn. All in favor, and the meeting 
adjourned at 10:11 a.m.   
 
 
Respectfully submitted,  
 
 
 
Keri Nusbaum  
Piatt County Zoning Officer 


